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“April Showers Bring May Flowers” 
 
 
Dear PVS Families, 
 
Spring has arrived!  Thank you to all the participants in our “Spring 
Break Camp,” the teachers and  children had so much fun. 
 
April will be another month full of fun experiences for the children, as 
we explore their creativity, imagination, and intuition. 
 
April brings us the “Month of the Young Child.”  Each child will have a 
special day to be recognized for their unique qualities.  On your child’s 
assigned “special day,” please send in a favorite toy, book, a baby 
picture of your child, and a family photo to show and tell in the class, 
this activity helps them expand their language and communication 
skills. 
 
Easter eggs symbolize new life and the arrival of Spring.  It matters 
little if preschoolers are hunting plastic eggs or real ones; the joy of 
Spring and the fun of the game come with both.  We will have our 
Easter egg hunt on Thursday, April 2nd.  We will fill many of the eggs 
with treats and tickets to receive a prize egg for each child.   
  
Once again we would like to thank all of our parents for giving us the 
opportunity to partner with them in creating an environment where our 
children are enriched, nurtured, and cherished! 

 

Dates to Remember 
 

Easter Egg Hunt - April 2nd 
Last Day of School - May 28th 

Promotion Ceremony - May 29th 
 
 

Birthdays: 
 

Caleb - April 6th 
Wyatt - April 10th 
Emily - April 20th 

 
 

Important Notes 
 

Our summer program is filling up 
quickly and spaces are limited, so 
if you’re interested in enrolling 

your child/children, please let us 
know as soon as possible. 

 
 

Reminders 
 

Please be sure to check our lost 
and found basket to see if any 

items belong to your child. 
 


